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One of the great privileges of working at the Federal Trade Commission is the 
opportunity—and responsibility—we have to help real people in their everyday lives. We offer 
that help not only when we challenge massive mergers but also when we tackle the myriad 
smaller ways in which people are denied agency and autonomy. When we fight fraud, 
manipulative business opportunities, anticompetitive schemes, and bogus fees, we help restore 
meaningful choice and dignity to consumers and workers. These principles are the bedrock of a 
democratic society, but too often they are denied to Americans who are not rich and powerful. 
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different industries and professions, from fast-food workers to family physicians.8F 

9 Public input 
from individuals who are or who have been bound by noncompetes and from firms that use them 
is a critically important step in the rulemaking process, and it will help the Commission weigh 
the proposed broad ban on noncompete clauses as well as the alternative approaches discussed in 
the NPRM. I look forward to working with my fellow Commissioners to achieve a just outcome 
that promotes fair competition. 


